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A summary of this week’s learning… 

Subject Key learning points 
English Modal verbs and imperative langauge 
Maths Common factors 
Topic Geography of the UK and creating our Blood Heart glossaries 

Art / DT Evaluating artwork 
 
Happy New Year to all! It has been brilliant to see the children this week and hopefully (fingers 
crossed) this term is going to be a plain-sailing one with no Covid outbreaks in class. Thank you 
for all of your co-operation last term with home learning, and to those of you who continued to 
come to school every day despite the high number of cases. 
 
This week, we’ve been settling back into the classroom. We have reminded ourselves of what it 
means to be a take care person, we have set our own goals for the year ahead, including some 
rather silly ones using modal verbs in English (ask your child, they did come up with some funny 
ones!) 
 
Homework books are now being kept in school. Homework will be stuck in weekly by the 
children. This encourages the children to use their diary more for spellings and makes homework 
easier to mark. Children should bring in their homework sheets the following Friday.  
 
Things to note… 

 General information is available on the class page.  
 If you are isolating or off for any other reason, there is a home learning section on the 

class page for you to follow along with what we are doing in school.  
 Children should be reading three times a week at home, which they can record in their 

school diaries. Each read counts towards your child achieving a reading certificate. 
 Homework should be completed in homework books to a ‘Take Care’ standard.  

 
Homework for this week:  
 
Spellings – Your child will have 15 spellings written down in their diaries or homework books to 
learn for this week. Each child has completely personal spelling lists. Once they have been tested, 
they write down the next set of words from the statutory spelling lists and any that they got 
wrong on that particular week. Spellings are tested each Friday.  
 
There will be no maths or English homework this week.  
 
If you are struggling at all to complete anything, please let me know prior to the deadline next 
Friday and we can sort something out   

 
Spellings due – Friday 14th January 2022 


